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As most of you will know, I wrote to Hedgehog and Fox 

classes earlier this week to inform parents that after a 

period of illness Miss Jaye has resigned from Meadowcroft. 

We all wish Miss Jaye a speedy recovery and all the best for 

the future.  

Mrs Spice will teach Fox Class full time for the remainder of 

this year to ensure continuity for the children.  Miss Dolan 

will increase her teaching time in Hedgehog Class to four 

days per week and Mrs Moon will teach on a Monday for 

this period also to ensure continuity for them. 
 

We are looking forward to Book Week next week!  There will 

be lots of reading based activities taking place across the 

school. Remember that children can wear their pyjamas to 

school on Thursday and bring their favourite bedtime story! 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards, Mrs J Underwood 

CONTACT US 
If you have any queries, concerns or your details 

have changed please contact us: 

:  info@meadowcroft.surrey.sch.uk  

 

:  01932 561419 

 

: Little Green Lane, Chertsey, KT16 9PT 

 

For information and news please visit our website: 

:  www.meadowcroftinfantschool.co.uk 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Evie, Rabab, Sabrina, Juno, 

Reggie 

 

Rayhan, Levy, Zoe, Cion 

 

Nora, Manu, Jhanaya-Rae 
 

 

WELL DONE! 

What’s Coming Up…? 

4-8 March  Book Week 

7 March  World Book Day 

11 March  Year 2 Logo Design Workshop 

   with expansion architects 

13 March 9.00am Badgers Class Assembly 

   Parents Welcome 

25 March  Parents Evening 

27 March  Parents Evening 

28 March  Spring Bonnet Parade 

28 March 1.30pm Break Up for the Easter Holiday 

* No Owls Club* 

29 March-12 April EASTER HOLIDAY – School Closed  

15 April Return to school 

ATTENDANCE CUP 
This week the class with the best attendance 

is… 

FOX CLASS  
With  

93% 

mailto:info@meadowcroft.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.meadowcroftinfantschool.co.uk/
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Book Week at Meadowcroft! 
We are looking forward to celebrating our love of reading throughout 
Book Week, next week!  There’s lots to look forward to including a visit 
from illustrator, Sian Roberts and local author Fiona Scott! 

On Thursday 7 March we invite children to come to school in their 
pyjamas with their favourite bedtime story. 

Send in your ‘Shelfies’ from Monday! Children can take a selfie at 
home in front of their book shelves and send it in to us via 
info@meadowcroft.surrey.sch.uk.  

During the week children will receive a £1 Book Token. They can choose 
to purchase a book outright from a selection or they can put it 
towards another book in selected retailers. You can find more 
information here. 

 

https://sian-roberts.com/
https://www.fionascottbooks.co.uk/about-me
mailto:info@meadowcroft.surrey.sch.uk?subject=Book%20Week%20-%20SHELFIE!
https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

